
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

November 15, 2012 

Mr. Bryan Porter 
Hines, General Property Manager 
6033 West Century Boulevard, Suite 110 
Los Angeles, CA 90045 

~ E DM UND G. BROWN JR. 

~GOVERNOR 

N,~ MATTHEW RODRIQUEZ 
l~~ SECRETARY FOR 
~ ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AT SKYVIEW 
CENTER, 6053 CENTURY BOULEVARD, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-
2007-0019, SERIES NO. 076, Cl-9442, GLOBAL ID. WDR 100000873) 

Dear Mr. Porter: 

On August 14, 2008, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you 
that the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007 -0019 which 
specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In the letter dated October 9, 2012, you requested the termination of the WDR coverage under 
letter Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 because the Los Angeles City Fire Department 
as lead agency, in the letter dated August 31 , 2012, determined that no further action was 
required for soil remediation at the site. Therefore, you no longer need the WDR. The 
coverage under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007 -0019, for the subject site is hereby 
terminated with the exception of enforcement actions that may be taken under the term of the 
permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620-
6122 (achang@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu 
at (213) 576-6683 (ewu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~~ u~~ 
Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

M ARIA M EHRANIAN, CHAIR I SAMUEL U NGER , EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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